
From: Michael Garvey  
Sent: Tuesday 19 April 2022 19:43 
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie> 
Subject: Leitrim County Council Development Plan 2023 to 2029 
 
Good evening, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. 
 
I am writing to you today regarding the library in carrick on shannon.  
 
Me and my family use it a lot and its a great service to the community. I used to go there as a child in 
the 90s.  The employees there are lovely and go out of thier way for the childern and people in 
general.  
 
 
Unfortunately  its not had much done with it since I myself was a child. The facilities the current 
library have in terms of size and space and facilities for other activities for larger groups and schools 
are lacking greatly. It is very small and the staff do their best to move things around to make space 
for children activities. Its go the basics, but not much else. It needs to be modernised to encourage 
the younger ones and teens to use it more.  
 
Carrick and the community at large would greatly appericiate if you would include building a new 
library or at least extending or renovating the existing one. 
 
I hope you can consider this request or suggestion.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Michael and Jenni Garvey 
 
 
 
 


